
Mr W Wai and Quentin Yip (S5B – 30) 

 

Study Tour in Australia 

 

W:  Mr W Wai 

Y:  Quentin Yip 

 

W: Good morning, Principal, Vice-Principals, honorable guests from the EDB, teachers and 

fellow students 

 

Y: Good morning, everybody.  I am Quentin from S5B. 

 

W: Quentin, I know that you joined the Study Tour to Australia last summer organized by 

the HK Catholic Diocese. 

 

Y: Yes, that is a wonderful experience to me.  I enjoyed the tour very much. 

 

W: Can you share with us some of your experiences and feelings about the study tour? 

 

Y: Sure, Australia is a very beautiful country, especially Queensland and the Gold Coast.  

The living space in Australia is very big.  The schools over there are very big too.  

Schools in Australia usually have a swimming pool, a gym and several basketball courts.  

I was lived comfortably in Australia. 

 

W: It seems that you enjoyed the school life over there very much. 

 

Y: You are right, Mr Wai.  I went to school from Monday to Friday during the tour.  I 

studied together with students from many countries such as Japan, Canada and Africa 

too.  They were very friendly to me.  At the same time, I also learnt a lot about 

Australian culture.  During Saturdays and Sundays, my host family took me to visit the 

zoo and to play beach-surfing. 

 

W: That must have been marvellous! 

 

Y: My English proficiency improved during the study tour.  Thank you for nominating me 

to join the tour last year.  In fact, I would also like to join the New Zealand Study Tour 

this coming summer. 

 

W: Yes, the application for the 2018 Study Tour to Australia and NZ organized by the HK 

Catholic Diocese has now started.  Interested students are welcome to contact me 

during recess starting from today to pick up an application form.  Deadline for 

application is 31st January 2018.  Thanks very much. 


